
we want to hear from you!
Parents and guardians are invited to share their 

feedback about the DPCDSB website from May 21 to 
June 28, 2019. All responses are anonymous and 

confidential. Your participation will help us identify 
opportunities to improve our communication efforts 
and to ensure meaningful change to support student 
learning, growth, and success in the upcoming years. 

Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic education. 

To participate in the survey, go to: 

https://bit.ly/2SKcCzw
 


